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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

June 15, 1995 

 

 

To:  Carol Keeley 

JFK Task Force, FBI 

 

From:  Phil Golrick 

ARRB 

 

Subject: June 13 Meeting 

 

This memorandum sets forth the results of our discussion yesterday. 

 

Consistent with its current policies, the FBI agrees to release the following documents in full: 

 

HQ 105-82555-30 

DL 100-10461-32 

MX 105-3702-5 

NO 100-16601-22 

HO 105-1291-200
1
 

 

NO 100-16601-1 

DL 100-10461-3 

 

NO 100-16601-10 

 

NO 97-74-23 

 

 

                                                 
1Underlined documents are ones that we did not specifically identify yesterday, but which are 

duplicates of the documents with which they are grouped.  
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Consistent with its current policies, the FBI agrees to release the presently postponed information 

identified below: 

 

The reference to NO 1213-S in: 

 

HQ 105-82555-38 

NO 100-16601-30 

MX 105-3702-8 

 

The identifications of T-3, T-6, T-7, and T-8 in: 

 

HQ 105-82555-44 

NO 100-16601-38 

DL 100-10461-53 

LR 105-406-3 

 

All postponed material on page 3 of: 

 

DL 89-43-10556 

 

The reference to NO 1213-S and the identifications of T-2 and T-3 in: 

 

HQ 97-4196-33-11 

NO 97-74-71 

 

In the following documents, all postponed material that has been released in NY 105-38431-205: 

 

PG 105-5070-18 

CI 105-2505-45 

HQ 105-82555-648 

DL 100-10461-1241 

CV 105-7674-43 

 

All postponed material on page 2 of: 

 

HQ 62-109060-4657 

DL 89-43-5886 
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NO 89-69-1569 

All postponed material after page 1 of: 

 

DL 44-1639-205 

 

We also discussed a number of other postponements, some in the documents listed above and some in 

other documents identified for presentation to the Review Board on July 17-18.  I explained to you 

why the ARRB staff believes that the FBI could also release this material consistent with its own 

current policies.  You agreed to review these postponements and to advise me early next week as to 

the status of these postponements. 

 

Finally, as we discussed, if the FBI has already fully released a document identified in a Request for 

Evidence form enclosed with David Marwell's letter to Terry O'Connor dated June 9, there obviously 

is no need to provide evidence with regard to that document.         

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 
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